Dear Honor Flight Org, Donors' and Volunteers

I want to thank you for the trip of the lifetime on the thirtieth Never Forgotten Honor Flight. I had a fantastic trip to see the great memorials in Washington D.C. Even better yet were all the people and the welcome home party. Yes the event had some bumps in the road, but all the people had a **CAN DO** attitude with a **SMILE** on their face. (It's not the problems you had, but the great way the team handled them.)

Getting the buses to a different airport on time was a terrific job. Also having people at Dulles was great even though we were not scheduled to be there, also the guides making an extra effort to catch up with the buses. When we were ready to leave more Honor Flight people made an extra effort to see us depart. How cool is that when we weren't even originally expected to be at Dulles airport. The Honor Flight people in D.C. need a big thank you. Then there are all the people who stayed extra late at the Wausau airport. This all doesn't just happen by accident. The Honor Flight team did a great job. Let's also not forget the great job volunteers did on Sunday to get things started.

I feel it was a great honor to serve our country and feel even stronger about that after this trip. I found this saying and would like to pass it along to you. *Our Flag does not fly because the wind moves it.It flies with the last breath of each solider who died protecting it.* 

In closing a special thank you to Dick Jarvis my bus captain, the guardians, and everyone else I may have missed. What a great welcome home.

Thanks Again

Randy Geier

7346 South Mountain Rd.

Wausau, WI 54401

Cell #715/551-9943